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PREVENTION OF CRUELTY TO ANIMALS ACT 1979 
 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
14 DECEMBER 2023 
 
Portfolio Committee No. 4 has commenced its annual inquiry into the operation of the approved 
charitable organisations under the Prevention of Cruelty to Animals Act 1979 (the Act).  
 
The Chair of the committee, the Hon Mark Banasiak said: "This inquiry provides an opportunity for the 
committee to have oversight of the approved charitable organisations, currently RSCPA NSW and 
Animal Welfare League NSW, particularly in relation to their financial activities." 
 
Mr Banasiak concluded: "The committee will look at the annual reports of these organisations and their 
financial statements, as well as how they have been exercising their compliance and enforcement 
functions under the Act." 
 
The committee is calling for public submissions, which may be lodged via the committee's website until 
20 February 2024. An online questionnaire has also been established and can be completed here. 
 

-ENDS- 
 

For further information please contact Committee Chair, the Hon Mark Banasiak MLC, on (02) 9230 2573. 
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https://www.parliament.nsw.gov.au/committees/inquiries/Pages/inquiry-details.aspx?pk=3025
https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=vp9hlIknxEOBgN2_R2mBwMRmYKsjz8RFgULQLiyaILlUNk5UVFEyQ0pHSUdYSTlQVjVDUlVKSFNUWC4u&web=1&wdLOR=cA64FB2C2-360B-49C3-9DD3-59E99AF71172

